
 

January 27th 
 

Announcements 
 
Church Lunch ​NEW 
The next church lunch will be on Sunday 3rd 
February. Bring some food to share and join 
us at Elim Corner after the morning meeting! 
All welcome. 
 
Men's Weekend ​NEW 
17th-19th May 
If you'd like to attend, please see James 
Barton for a booking form. 
 
Biojemmss Camp ​NEW 
Thanks again to all who have given and 
prayed! Over 500 children and 100 parents 
attended. Many children made first time 
decisions to follow Jesus. There are some 
videos on Facebook: The Biojemmss 
Organisation UK. 
 
Foodbank - Job Vacancy ​NEW 
York Foodbank is advertising for a new 
Coordinator, 24hrs per week. See the 
Foodbank website for more information: 
https://york.foodbank.org.uk/jobs 
 
Are you retired, or about to be? 
CARE (Christian Action Research and 
Education) has a new website just for you! To 
help actively retired Christians live life to the 
full, to help them explore areas of service and 
to understand what discipleship means in this 
phase of their lives. ​www.afterworknet.com 
 
SOUL Group 
Combating loneliness and grief becomes 
easier when walking alongside a friend, 
sharing and showing compassion to each 
other and coming together in a supportive 

environment. SOUL - Sharing Our Universal 
Love - is a group that meets every 4th 
Tuesday of the month at 3pm in Osbaldwick, 
York. Come in for a chat, or just sit in silence 
in a home environment with a friend who 
would understand your tears, insecurities and 
fears. SOUL is about bringing hospitality and 
fellowship. For more details contact Rama 
Isaiah: 07508603870. 
 
Family Matters - Parenting Facilitator 
Training Course 
Family Matters York are running a free 
three-day course to train parenting course 
facilitators on Fridays 3, 10, 17 May from 
9.30am to 4.30pm. Those who successfully 
complete the course will be trained and 
licensed to use the “Time Out for Parents” 
material from Care for the Family to run 
parenting courses in their communities. 
Delegates will need to have good 
interpersonal skills, a non-judgmental attitude 
towards people from different backgrounds 
and the organisational skills to set up a 
course in their community. References will be 
required and each applicant will have a short 
interview. For more details, speak to Penny. 
 
PA Volunteers 
We need a bigger team of people who are 
able to do the PA. We are hoping to arrange 
some training on using the PA system soon. 
If you are interested please let Vicky know. 
 
Children's Team Volunteers 
We are looking for people to join our fantastic 
children's team. If you feel like this could be 
something that you'd enjoy being a part of, 
speak to Helen Aitchison or Heather Heeley. 

https://york.foodbank.org.uk/jobs
http://www.afterworknet.com/


Prayer for a building 
Please join us in praying for a building: 
We seek the favour of God for a building 
being a place of life and praise 
In the right location, and of the right size and 
financially sustainable. 
A warm and welcoming home for a 
worshipping community. 
A place where we can offer accessible 
ministries responding to local needs. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Details 
Paul Meiklejohn 07970 118384 

Rob Newton 07969 300942 

Victoria Barton 07980 615902 

Rachel Whittaker 07799 266086 

Neil Morgan 07902 061227 

Rebekah Madgwick 07769 344525 

Elim Corner 01904 422 322 
 


